
December 2020 Executive Meeting 

December 8th 2020 via computer 

The meeting was called to order at 7:21 pm by President Tom Dingwell. 

Secretary Margaret Otley gave her report. She asked if everyone had received and read 

the minutes from the November meeting There were no additions or corrections. 

Margaret reported that she had received ballots for the election of officers. A motion 

was made, seconded and approved to accept the minutes and the secretary’s report. 

Treasurer Steve Anderson gave his report. Steve reported expenses for the month 

included newsletter expenses and renewal of the post office box. A motion was made, 

seconded and approved to accept the treasurer’s report. 

Vice President Lydell Otley reported that the January executive meeting will be January 

12th via computer and the January general meeting will be January 27th also via 

computer. A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the vice president’s 

report. 

Coordinator Jim McNeil gave his report.  Jim said the payment to the car council is due.  

It’s .25 per member. Margaret reported that we had 85 members.  Steve Anderson will 

take care getting it paid. Jim said the ad for car council book is done. Jim will get the 

mailing address to Steve. Jim reported that Gene Phillips granddaughter was very 

pleased by the car parade for her birthday. Jim also reported there was still a chance 

that there would be Santa letters to reply to.  The deadline for applications for 

scholarships is December 15th. So far 4 applications have been received. Jim also 

reported that Sheryl Wright had contacted him in regard to a donation to the veterans. A 

motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the coordinators report. 

New Business: Donations and Scholarships. Suggested donations for this year are 

$500 to the Food Bank, $500 to the Center for People In Need and $500 to the 

veterans. Also suggested is for up to 5 $500 scholarships. 

A motion was made to approve the donations and scholarships. Steve will take care of 

getting checks ready to be delivered. 

Membership renewals: A membership form will be in the newsletter. It’s also available 

on the website.  Mail goes to the post office box which is on the membership form. 

Steve will get the information to Margaret to keep the roster updated. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:06pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Margaret Otley, Secretary 
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